
  

 

 

Argentina, the next playground 
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The life of Formula 4 - December 2018 

 
 
 
 

After the English, Australian, Mexican, Chinese, Asian, Danish and French Championships, 
the MYGALE Formulas 4 cars will be going out to play on the circuits in Argentina. 
 
MYGALE will deliver the 1st car, powered by the Chinese GEELY engine, for a formal 
presentation of the Championship, at the 2018 Dakar rally.  
 
We wish the best of success to this new Championship and all the young drivers who will 

be competing in it! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


